
 
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 912 

 

27 October 2016 

 

Mr  

Current Affairs Development 

 

Email: @itv.com 

 

Dear Mr  

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Taxi applicaitons 

 

Thank you for your FOI request as above. 

 

I can confirm that this information is not held by Derry City and Strabane District 

Council.  This information is held by 

 Driver & Vehicle Agency 

and it is suggested that you forward your request to: 

 

Driver Licensing Enquiries 

County Hall 

Castlerock Road 

Waterside 

Coleraine 

BT51 3TB 

Phone: 0300 200 7861 / (44) 28 9049 5914 (international) / 028 9067 5914  

Email: dva@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Management Support 


